
Due to the BOM weather forecast of extreme wet weather 
for the next few days until the weekend, we have decided 
that the Easter Hat Parade will be held indoors. 

The parade will go ahead indoors and because the space is 
restricted and we wish to provide a COVID safe environment 
with adequate ventilation to keep everyone safe, it means 
that parents/visitors are no longer invited to attend. 



• Our parade will be recorded and shared on our Facebook 
page. 

• The parade will be followed by lunch where our Parents & 
Friends (P&F) committee have organised a sausage sizzle for 
those who have ordered. 

• Any families that have placed sausage sizzle orders for 
themselves or others, are permitted to come into the school 
grounds from 1.15pm to collect their order from the P&F in 
the undercover area outside the canteen. Parents must 
collect their order & then leave the school grounds 


